
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kimberly Clark [mailto:clarkkp@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 17, 2014 2:40 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: Polluting the Buffalo River 
 
I am writing to encourage you to ban the hog farm polluting the Buffalo River and affecting the families 
who live nearby. I am all for sustainable practices and there are people raising hogs sustainably in that 
area. As a child, the new interstate in texas passed by a large Fort Worth Hog farm. The stink was 
unbearable and finally so many people made another kind of stink that the farm was relocated. Thanks, 
Kimberly Clark 
 


